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CITY OF BROOKSVILLE, FLORIDA 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TO CONSIDER IMPOSITION AND COLLECTION OF 

SPECIAL ASSESSMENTS TO FUND 

FIRE PROTECTION SERVICES AND FACILITIES 

 

The City Council of the City of Brooksville will conduct a public hearing at 7:00 p.m. on August 15, 2022 
in the Joseph E. Johnston, III Council Chambers, City Hall, 201 Howell Avenue, Brooksville, Florida 34601 
to consider imposition and collection of special assessments to fund fire protection services, facilities and 
programs for the fiscal year commencing October 1, 2022 ("Fiscal Year 2022-23"). The fire service 
assessment is an annual assessment which began in 2012, will continue from year to year and will be 
collected by the Hernando County Tax Collector on the property tax bill mailed each November, including 
November 2022. The proposed fire service assessment rates for Fiscal Year 2022-23 are as follows: 

Property Use Category Assessment Unit Assessment per Unit* 

Residential Property Dwelling Unit $174.6196 

Commercial Property Square Foot $0.0616 

Industrial/Warehouse Property Square Foot $0.0377 

Government/Institutional Property Square Foot $0.1030 

Vacant Parcels Parcel/Lot $33.5427 

*Rounded to four decimal places 

 

The total revenue to be collected through the assessment for Fiscal Year 2022-23 is approximately 
$1,010,798. All affected property owners have a right to appear at the hearing and to file written objections 
with the City before or during the hearing. Persons needing special accommodations should contact the 
City Clerk at (352) 540-3816. If a person decides to appeal any decision made by City Council with respect 
to any matter considered at the hearing, such person will need a record of the proceedings and may need to 
ensure that a verbatim record is made, including the testimony and evidence upon which the appeal is to be 
made. 
 
s/Jennifer J.  Battista    
By: Jennifer J. Battista        

City Clerk 
 


